
 

 

 

03 July 2018  

Rio Tinto has long-recognised the importance of human rights. We respect and support human 

rights consistent with the Universal Declaration of Human Rights, wherever we operate. We have 

our own Human rights policy and procedures and have made voluntary commitments to the OECD 

Guidelines for Multinational Enterprises, the UN Global Compact and the Voluntary Principles on 

Security and Human Rights. Our human rights approach is consistent with the United Nations 

Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights. Where our standards and procedures are 

stricter than local laws, we seek to apply our own standards. We integrate human rights 

considerations in our business processes.  

For further information about our actions taken to improve our environmental, human and labour 

rights, please refer to the following documents:   

 Rio Tinto sustainable development report 2017  

 Why human rights matter 

 Approach to communities and social performance  

 Approach to environmental management  

 Rio Tinto responses to individual human rights queries  

 

 

 

http://www.riotinto.com/documents/Human_rights_policy.pdf
http://www.riotinto.com/ourcommitment/reporting-21475.aspx
http://www.riotinto.com/documents/ReportsPublications/Rio_Tinto_human_rights_guide_-_English_version.pdf
http://www.riotinto.com/documents/RT_Rio_Tintos_approach_to_communities_and_social_performance.pdf
http://www.riotinto.com/documents/RT_Rio_Tintos_approach_to_environmental_management.pdf
https://business-humanrights.org/en/rio-tinto/?dateorder=datedesc&page=0&componenttype=1

